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[CE SBAC] Option E, please

Jessica Simpson <jessicasimpson04107@gmail.com> Sun, May 5, 2024 at 4.06 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Dear Members of the Cape Elizabeth School Building Advisory Committee,

| strongly urge you to support option E, the new middle school, as the way forward.

It broke my heart to tour the schools a number of months ago, before the first vote. As someone retired, who moved to
Cape Elizabeth after my own children were long out of primary schools, | had never had occasion to see what the
school buildings were like for the students and staff here.

It was obvious that the prior poor choices of many school board and administration decisions, both in not saving for
the future, and in not addressing the needs of those buildings, left two schools that were turned into spider-web type
labyrinths, where safety was sacrificed.

We know any choice will cause hardship to some but courage to do the right thing is needed now.

The new building will prepare our schools to address the needs of the current population and school children for
decades.

Please, you know what is right and what is best, and that is option E.
Thank you for all your hard work, and your service to our community.
Sincerely,

Jessica D. Linzer

Henry J. Simpson

3 Manter St
Cape Elizabeth ME 04107

cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org
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